
Mark Bray 
 

Please, please ensure that the facility does not make air quality worse than presently. Often my area
of Prior Lake/Shakopee has worse air quality than Eden Prairie/Edina. This is absurd. Air quality is
very important to my health. If it costs more for them to install technologies to remove pollutants,
than they need to. If they cannot do this, then the facility should be limited and the amounts spread
throughout the State to not negatively impact the air quality of an area unduly. Thank you. Mark
Bray. MarkJBray@gmail.com. It seems like the facility needs to be put in the Ramsey to
Washington County area as that is where the waste is coming from: "The facility will accept
materials from Ramsey and Washington counties, and other third-party sources."


